
Social Media: 
MATP Consumer Alert 
Starting April 1, Cambria County’s Medical Assistance Transportation 
Program (MATP) will be run by CamTran and rabbittransit. MATP services will 
no longer be provided by CAPCC. 
How to register: 

• Go to www.camtranbus.com 
• Call rabbittransit at 1-800-524-2766 
• Or scan the QR code below to apply through FindMyRide 

All current and new riders must complete a registration form. 
You will have 30 days to sign the form after your first trip. Your rides will not be 
stopped during this time. 
To schedule a ride, call 1-800-252-3889 or visit www.camtranbus.com for 
more details. 
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